
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 14th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for our STEM morning on Tuesday. 
It was a pleasure to see everyone engaged in such a wide range of activities and I 
know the children were thrilled to share in their learning with you all. Thank you 
also for your overwhelmingly positive feedback on the event and we will be 
looking to run further workshops in the near future. 
 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by Lichfield! 
  

Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

Y6 SATs meeting 
Please accept our apologies, but we 
need to re-arrange the Y6 SATs 
meeting for parents. This meeting 
will now take place on Monday 24th 
March at 3pm. During this meeting, 
Miss Ashton will explain what 
happens during SATs week and share 
examples of the papers that the 
children will be taking.  

Class Dojo Winners! 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
 

Date  Event 

24th March *New Date SATs meeting with Miss Ashton for Y6 parents – 3pm 

1st April Vet / animal care workshops (with Mrs Goatman) 

8th April  Easter Bonnet parade for Class 1 (2.45pm) 

8th April Easter Egg Scene competition Y1-Y6 (Mrs Gethin and Ralph 
helping to judge). 

10th April  Bee Active silent disco (during the school day) 

11th April  Easter Service 2.30pm at church 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 

 

  

 

 

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 


